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12th December 2024 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers 

 

On Tuesday 7th January, Year 4 will be having a Harry Potter day to launch our term 

of magical learning. The children will be taking part in various activities throughout 

the day to hook them into this wonderful topic.  

 

Children need to wear their school uniform on this day, but may wear some Harry 

Potter themed accessories if they wish (for example: a witch's hat, a cloak, round 

glasses). Please could we ask that wands are not brought to school as they are likely 

to get broken or lost. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs H James 

Year 4 Lead 


